

8886 Hudson Street Vancouver, BC V6P 4N2

www.bcscottishcentre.org email: scottishcentre@gmail.com

PH 604 263-9911 FX 604 263-9510

November 30, 2011

Harry McGrath
Chair
dotScot Ltd
5 Blythswood Square
Glasgow
G2 4AD

## Dear Harry,

I am pleased to offer our support for the proposed dotScot (gTLD) aimed at providing a clear identity for Scottish interests and Scottish culture on the internet.

As you may be aware, The United Scottish Cultural Society has a membership of nearly 150 people who revel in all things Scottish. I am most certain that having a **.scot** extension would be an outstanding way to differentiate websites catering exclusively to Scottish interests. As webmaster for the United Scottish Cultural Centre in Vancouver, I look forward to taking advantage of the .scot extension, if your pursuit is successful.

We are particularly keen to see the dotScot Registry bid succeed and believe the not for profit model is appropriate for this type of community interest. Should you be successful in your application to ICANN we would be very interested in acquiring a dotScot domain ourselves, and promoting its availability to our members. Please keep us informed of developments in this regard.

Sincerely,

Darryl Carracher

Facilities Manager, United Scottish Cultural Society

Secretary, United Scottish Cultural Society